
 

 

Notice of clarification regarding Site Allocation Local Plan (SALP) 

Hearing Sessions  

17-19 October 2017 

 

This note has been prepared to address a number of queries regarding 

the Hearing sessions which have been directed to the Programme Officer.  

The Hearing sessions for the Single Issue Review (SIR) took place 

between 25-29 September 2017. Following this, the Inspectors appointed 

to examine the Single Issue Review (SIR) wrote to the Council on 4 

October 2017 outlining two areas of concern in connection with the SIR. 

The Council have confirmed by letter dated 10 October 2017 that a 

response will be provided on the 13 November 2017. All of this 

correspondence is available on the SIR Examination website. 

The SALP Hearing sessions scheduled to commence on Tuesday 17 

October will only be to discuss the soundness of the Site Allocations plan 

as submitted. As set out within the agenda and matters and issues which 

have been published, these sessions will be solely based on the basis of 

the sites as submitted.  There will be no discussion permitted whatsoever 

on omission sites and any representations to this effect will be strictly not 

permitted.  

 

Christa Masters 

Inspector 
12 October 2017 


